

351 West Camden Street Suite 200 Baltimore, MD 21201 T: 410-878-9550 F: 410-878-9551

www.pennoni.com

March 16, 2022

PRO #19-04587

## The City of Hyattsville

Hal W. Metzler, Jr. El Project Manager, City of Hyattsville 4633 Arundel Place Hyattsville, MD 20781

RE: RFP #DPW19-012 | On-Call Transportation Engineering & Design

**Submittal of Tasks No. 19** 

Dear Mr. Metzler:

Thank you for discussing the issues at Lancer Drive and Queens Chapel Road (MD 500) with us. We are excited and confident that our team of Engineers can complete this task to your satisfaction.

Enclosed is our Scope and Cost proposal for the Lancer Drive Safety study task, with contract approved rates. If you'd like to discuss or have any questions, please feel free to call or email me on (443) 449-2517, <a href="mailto:byoung@pennoni.com">byoung@pennoni.com</a> or Kim Adams on (443) 449-2505, <a href="mailto:kadams@pennoni.com">kadams@pennoni.com</a>.

Please inform us if you have any questions on comments regarding this initial submittal.

Respectfully submitted,

PENNONI ASSOCIATES INC.

Brian W. Goung

Brian W. Young

Senior Engineer/Office Director